
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REMINDER: 

 
Both Prescription and Over-the-Counter 

Emergency Contraception is a Covered Benefit for 

Medicaid, Medicaid Managed Care and Family 

Health Plus. 

 
See page 9 of the February 2012 issue of the Medicaid Update for 
details:  
http://www.health.ny.gov/health_care/medicaid/program/update/2012/f
eb12mu.pdf  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


